
 

 
 

City Council Candidate Forum 

Thursday, September 29, 2022 
 SAVE THE DATE      PLAN ON BEING THERE. 

 

On Thursday, September 29, 2022, the Roseville Coalition of Neighborhood Associations 

(RCONA) will host a Council Candidates Forum (CCF) for 3 candidates vying to represent 

residents on the Roseville City Council in the November 8 election.  The RCONA CCF will give 

city council candidates the opportunity to meet residents and answer questions about their 

goals and positions on local issues. Although these candidates are from District 2, the elected 

member would be a member of the full City Council and their views would have potential input 

citywide. 

The Placer County League of Women Voters will moderate the forum, to ensure impartiality 

and fairness to all the candidates.  Candidates are, in alphabetical order: Eric Eisenhammer, 

Pauline Roccucci, and Richard Wukmir. 

The CCF will take place at the Lions Club, 107 Sutter Ave, Roseville.   

Doors will open at 6:15 PM.  Audience members will be offered an opportunity to submit 

questions for the candidates until 6:40 PM. 

CCF will begin at 6:45 PM.  Introductions will begin and the moderator will proceed with 

candidate questions. 

 

SAVE THE DATE      PLAN ON BEING THERE.      
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